
 

PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

November 21, 2023 

 

Subject:  Notice for postponement of Pre-bid Meeting for ITP “Construction of 400/220/132 kV 

Grid substation at Joda/Barbil with associated transmission lines”. 

 

This is to inform that the pre-bid meeting for ITP “Construction of 400/220/132 kV Grid substation 

at Joda/Barbil with associated transmission lines” which was earlier scheduled to be held on 

November 22, 2023 at 11:00 hrs (IST) is hereby postponed till further notice.  

 

Bidders are requested to regularly visit our website for further notice 

 

PFC Consulting Limited 


